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GREETINGS FROM MICHAEL PARSA, MPP

April 2022

On behalf of the Government of Ontario, it is with great pleasure that I extend warm
greetings and congratulations to the Shen Yun Performing Arts.

Shen Yun is an incredible performance that captures stories from Ancient China.
The performance is filled with messages of hope and inspiration with vibrant scenes and
beautiful displays of skilled classical Chinese dances.

After two years of limited gatherings, we can finally come together to attend and enjoy
this artistic performance. I would like to sincerely thank the Falun Dafa Association of
Toronto and all the volunteers for their dedication and efforts to help organize this
outstanding event.

Shen Yun Performing Arts has made major contributions with its performances in
enriching the multicultural facets of Canada. Their team of artists have brought to life
ancient Chinese traditions through music and dance.

I would like to commend the organizers and performers of Shen Yun Performing Arts
for their hard work and tenacity. Best wishes for a memorable event.

Yours Sincerely,

e

Michael Parsa, MPP
Aurora-Oak Ridges-Richmond Hill




